
Eldorado begins seasonal road
closures in forest
Eldorado National Forest is starting to close dirt roads and
trails for the winter season.

The  U.S.  Forest  Service  closes  dirt  roads  during  the  wet
weather months to keep vehicles from damaging saturated, muddy
roads  and  trails.  They  are  also  closed  to  keep  mud  from
running off the routes and into creeks and rivers.

Check  the  Eldorado  National  Forest  website  for  condition
updates or call a ranger station for the latest information.

Seasonally closed routes are identified on a free map that is
available at all Eldorado National Forest offices or on the
Eldorado National Forest website.

The seasonal closure will begin no later than Jan. 1 and will
end no sooner than April 1.
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